
 

 

           
 

   
 

  
 

                 
                

                
              
              

                  
                

                    
                  

    
 

                 
        

 

 

     
 

 
 

   
 

           
   

  
 

    
                                                                      

   

ser ious problem in our workforce that 
threatens the health of our enterprise. Late last month, NIH leadership released an 
important statement outlining actions NIH is taking to become part of the solution to address sexual 
harassment in science. This statement was intended to send a clear message to the institutions we are 
funding and researchers who lead the research that sexual harassment is simply unacceptable. NIH has 
not and will not just look the other way when accusations come to our attention. We are now sending 
you this letter to ask our grantee institutions to intensify your own efforts in partnering with us to 
address this serious problem. 

are 

https://www.nih.gov/about-nih/who-we-are/nih-director/statements/update-nihs-efforts-address-sexual-harassment-science
https://www.nih.gov/about-nih/who-we-are/nih-director/statements/changing-culture-science-end-sexual-harassment
https://www.nap.edu/catalog/24994/sexual-harassment-of-women-climate-culture-and-consequences-in-academic


 

 

             
       

                 
             

            
               

  

               
                

             
      

              
             
          

              
              

              
   

 
                  

                 
     

 
 

 
       

         
              

          
          

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

o respond promptly to allegations to ensure 

 

to t o  

mailto:GranteeHarassment@od.nih.gov
https://www.hhs.gov/ocr/index.html
https://www.nih.gov/anti-sexual-harassment
mailto:GranteeHarassment@od.nih.gov

